
 
 

TOWN of PENETANGUISHENE 
   
 

REQUEST FOR TENDER 
 

REF # 2018 – 13 
 

Tree Pruning and Removal Services 
Two (2) Year Term 

 
   
 
The Town of Penetanguishene is releasing a tender as a means of securing a qualified 
contractor to provide all labour, equipment, tools and cartage necessary to perform tree 
pruning and removal as per the terms and conditions of the Tender document.   
 
Sealed Tenders will be received at the Town of Penetanguishene Municipal Office located 
at 10 Robert Street West, Penetanguishene, Ontario L9M 2G2 until 11:00 A.M. local time 
on Tuesday June 12th, 2018. This time and date shall be the Closing Date of Tenders.  
Tenders submitted after the Closing Date will not be considered. 
 
Request for Tender documents may be obtained by accessing Bids & Tenders, which is a 
website set up for hosting bidding opportunities.  The website can be found at 
www.bidsandtenders.ca.   
 
The lowest or any Tender will not necessarily be accepted. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Jeff Hamelin, Manager of 
Capital Project at 705-549-7992 or by email: jhamelin@penetanguishene.ca.  
 

 
 

 
Bryan Murray, P.Eng. 
Director of Public Works 
Town of Penetanguishene 
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